
 
 
 
 
From: Jonathan Roush <JRoush@sbasite.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 4:11 PM 
To: egarza@radiovida.com 
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Tower -Dalhart, TX. ASR 1295582 
Sensitivity: Confidential 
  
Hi Enrique, 
  
Please accept this email as reasonable assurance from SBA that we are willing to enter into a 
lease agreement with you to lease space at this site. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jonathan 
  
Jonathan Roush 
Senior Director, Site Marketing 
SBA Communications Corporation 
8051 Congress Avenue 
Boca Raton, FL 33487-1307 
  
781.727.8544 + T 
JRoush@sbasite.com 

  
Your Signal Starts Here. 
  

 


